
 

 The Digital Citizenship/Cyberbullying Committee hopes 

to understand the role the internet plays in the lives of 

our children and recommend the best ways to educate 

and inform parents and our community. 

 

The Digital Citizenship/Cyberbullying Committee is 

planning its next meeting on: 

 March 27 @ 3:30 pm in the WJB Cafeteria.   

All are encouraged to participate.

 


